
OCTOBER 8, 2008 3rd DAY OF 
THE OCTOBER ADJOURN TERM 

 
 The County Commission met in Akers & Arney Office at 7:30 a.m. pursuant to 
adjourn with all members present and the following proceeding were had and made a 
matter of record. 
 

HEALTH INSURANCE 
 

 Akers & Arney representatives reviewed the 2008 program and its results.  They 
also discussed items they would like to include in the 2009 plan.  A general discussion 
ensued. 
 
 It should be noted that while the meeting was posted as executive session per 
section 610.021.12, only county and contractor representatives were present, so it was 
unnecessary to go into a closed session meeting. 
 

SOUTHWEST MISSOURI 
ASSOCIATION OF 

COUNTY COMMISSIONERS MEETING 
 

 Chuck Pennel, Presiding, and Danny Strahan, Eastern Commissioner, attended the 
Southwest Missouri Association of County Commissioners Meeting in Ozark, Missouri, 
at the Riverside Inn. 
 
 
 
Minutes typed by Nikki Lawrence. 


